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No. AIBSNLEA/CHQ/CMD/2021     Date- 17th May 2021 
 
To, 
    
 Shri P.K.Purwar, 
 CMD, BSNL, 
  New Delhi-110001 
 
Subject: - Request for providing Health Insurance Scheme to the BSNL Willing 
employees in addition to the BSNL MRS – Reg. 
 
 
Respected Sir, 
 
We would like to draw your kind attention on the above cited subject.  BSNL Employees 
Medical benefits has been covered under BSNL MRS. 
 
 For the past one year, Covid-19 Pandemic has been spread throughout the Nation and 
at present every day more than 3 Lakh People are declared Covid Positive. Our BSNL 
employees who are serving day and night to maintain the essential Telecom Services 
as a Front Line runner also affected by Covid-19. At present no prescribed Medical 
treatment of this disease is available in Medical Science. In these circumstances, very 
huge amount is required for treatment.  
 
 In this hard time, BSNL employees has to get medical facility and Medical 
reimbursement in time, so that they will not only save their own life but also safeguard 
their family. Last few years BSNL revenue has drastically reduced resulting in 
employees Medical benefits were delayed or curtailed. Due to the difficulties being 
experienced by the Employees, it is suggested that the Health Insurance Policy has 
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to be arranged by the BSNL Management for the willing employees in addition to 
the existing BSNL MRS.  
 
If the BSNL Management is functioning as a Facilitator, the employees will get the 
Health Insurance Policy at a reasonable Premium amount and the Premium amount can 
be deducted from the Employees’ Salary and can be remitted to the Insurance 
Company by the BSNL Management as in the case of GTI Scheme. 
 
In view of the foregoing facts, we would request your good self and BSNL Management 
to kindly consider the suggestion as a Welfare Measure and a Primary need of the 
Employees to safe guard their life and their family in this difficult situation. 
 

With kind regards, 

                                                                                                           Yours sincerely, 
           

  
                                                                                                             (S.Sivakumar) 

                                                                                                             General Secretary 
Copy for kind information and necessary action to:  

 
1. Shri Arvind Vadnerkar, Director (HR), BSNL Board New Delhi- 110001. 
2. Ms. Yojana Das, Director (Finance), BSNL Board, New Delhi-110001. 
3. Shri Vivek Banzal, Director (CFA), BSNL Board, New Delhi-110001 
4. Shri Sushil Kumar Mishra, Director (CM), BSNL Board, New Delhi-110001  
5. Shri V.Ramesh, Director(EB), BSNL Board, New Delhi-110001  
6. Ms.Anita Johri, Sr. GM (SR), BSNL CO, New Delhi- 110001.  
7. Shri. A.M. Gupta, Sr. GM (Admin), BSNL CO, New Delhi- 110001. 
 


